
 

 

Family Portrait 

Competition 
 

All children and members of staff are invited to draw, paint or make 

a portrait of their family. 

 This can be done in any medium. 

 

 Be creative and have fun! 

 

Simply send a picture of your family portrait to  

homelearning@curwen.ttlt.academy by Wednesday the 8th of July 

don’t forget to add your full name and class. 

Prizes to be won! 
Artwork will be judged on 10th July 2020 
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